

The National September 11 Memorial is a tribute of remembrance and honor to the nearly 3,000 people killed in the terror attacks of September 11th, 2001 and the 6 people killed in the World Trade Center Bombing that occurred in February of 1993. On that terrible morning in September of 2001, terrorists hijacked and crashed planes into the World Trade Center in New York City, the Pentagon, in Washington D.C., and in a field in western Pennsylvania. The Memorial design is defined by two reflecting pools that are nearly an acre in size and sit within the footprints where the Twin Towers once stood. The victims' names from both the 1993 and 2001 attacks are inscribed in bronze along the side of the pools. In October of 2014, construction was finally completed on One World Trade Center. Standing 1,776 feet tall, the new World Trade Center is the tallest building in North America and the sixth tallest building in the world.

- 1. What happened in February of 1993?
- 2. How many Americans died on September 11th, 2001?
- 3. In what 3 locations did planes crash that day?
- 4. What is the significance of the two square waterfalls in the middle of the park?
- 5. What is the significance of the height of the rebuilt World Trade Center?

Unit 1	
#3	